
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – March 2017 

A Warm welcome all the new children and families who have started in Tots and Scholars Nursery this 

month. 

 

  

Nursery closed: 

Monday 10th April 

Tuesday 11th April  

Friday 14th April 

Monday 17th April 

Wednesday 31st May 

Thursday 21st September  

Thursday 5th October  

Thursday 12th October 

Last day of the year will be 

22nd Dec 2017.   

Nursery re-opens on the 

3rd of Jan 2018. 

 

We would like to invite all the Parents/Carers who wish to attend an EYFS (Early 

Years Foundation Stage) Training. This is scheduled to take place on Monday 1st 

May from 4:30 to 6:00  

 

We will be holding Parent consultation for this term in April.  This will be split into 

2 sessions. Please Book with Vanda at the door with a time that is most suitable 

for you. Each consultation will last for 15-20 min. 

Toddle Room :- Tuesday 2-May at 9:30 to 12:30 

  :- Wednesday 3-May at 2:00 to 5:30 

Baby Room :- Monday 1-May at 9:30 to 12:30 

  :- Thursday 4-May at 2:00 to 5:30 

 

   

We have welcomed Spring by celebrating Mother’s Day through songs and 

laughter. Thank you special Parents for attending this event! 

…….  

 
Easter- Hunting for Eggs 
competition 
 

Activities at Home – 

Collect Items for Spring 

Basket. 

Passover (Pesach)/ 

Israel's Independence Day 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 12th and 13th April bring your Scooter/bicycle to share and have fun with all the Nursery Friends. 

We would like to inform you that TAS the Bear would soon be coming to visit you, please take him with 

you on your weekend Adventure and share pictures and memories with us  

 

Next month’s theme will be all about  

Spring- We are collecting Spring related items, Please 

feel free to bring anything you have to fill our Spring 

Basket. 

Uniform is compulsory 

- Black trousers 

- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing 

In our Nursery we encourage children to explore 

outdoor activities/messy play. Please ensure your child 

have two sets of spare clothes in their bag. 

Please ensure we have enough Nappies and wipes for 

your children. 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising comes 
from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone new is 

recommended by you

 

1. Please can all parents/carers only use the 

yellow crossed areas for drop/pick-ups. 

2. Please DON’T tail cars while coming in 

or out of nursery.  

If you have any worries about your child’s 

speech and development, please speak to a 

member of staff and we will be glad to 

direct and support you as much as we can.  

 

The BECC Children's Centre in 

Borehamwood is running Speech and 

Language classes every week. 


